
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for improving the Whittier Central Library in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Whittier Public Library Foundation located at 

7344 Washington Avenue, Whittier, California, 90602.   

The funding would be used for enhancing and providing much needed equipment and supplies to 

Whittier Central Library’s Teen Center and Homework Center and Children’s Section which will 

enable the library to provide services and programs for the community, specifically children, 

young adults, and their families.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely,  

 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 

     Member of Congress  
 

 


